
         

HURST HILL PRIMARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Street, Coseley, Bilston West Midlands, WV14 9AJ | Head Teacher: Mrs R Keen 

Telephone: 01384 818845 | Email: info@hurst-hill.dudley.sch.uk | Website: www.hursthillprimaryschool.com 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers   
   
KS1 and Year 3 Harvest Assembly   
  
The Harvest Festival will soon be upon us. This year all donations will go to the local 
‘Good Shepherd’ charity, which is supporting vulnerable families attempting to recover following the 
impact of COVID. A further letter will follow advising you on what items can be donated and the drop 
off point at school.  
  
Year 1, 2 and 3 are going to perform a Harvest Assembly on Thursday 7th October. They have been 
learning about Harvest, singing songs, painting Harvest pictures and reciting poems. They are very 
excited to show their hard work to parents.   
  
Unfortunately, due to COVID, parents are still not able to attend in person and so we have decided 
that we will create a recording of the assembly that will be available for parents to download.    
  
Please complete the form on Parent Mail giving permission for your child to be filmed in 
the assembly.    
  
We will inform parents of when the recordings will be available to download in due course. The 
links will be sent to the main care giver, providing that the slip below has been returned, confirming 
that you agree to personal use of the recording and that you will not share it via social media.  
  
If we do not receive a signed form by 4th October, then your child will not be able to take part in 
the assembly or production and we will not be able send you a link.  
  
 
Thank you for your support in this matter.   
  
 
Yours sincerely   
  
  
Mrs Weaver  
KS1 and Year 3 Phase Leader  

 
 


